
  

   

 

2 October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Godolphin Literary Festival – Year 12 and 13 Englis h Literature Students 

Godolphin School has very kindly invited our Literature students to listen to the author Marion 
Molteno talk about her life and works on Wednesday 11 October. 

We would like all Literature students in both Year 12 and Year 13 to attend.  The talk begins at 
2:45pm.  Ms Williams will be accompanying the group, and will meet students at the BWS 
Reception at the start of afternoon break (2:15pm), where she will register them before walking 
over to Godolphin with them.  If any students need to meet the group at Godolphin rather than 
walk over, then they should let Ms. Williams or myself know in good time.  We would imagine the 
talk to last for an hour or so.  There will also be opportunities to purchase signed copies of books, 
so it would be good if students could take money if interested! 

If any students have good reasons to be unable to attend, they should let me know before the end 
of this week. 

Kind regards 

 

Craig Ennew 
Head of English 
 

 


